RECEIVED

JUL 8 1970

FRANCISCA CORP. oy e

2337 Houston Natural Gas Bldg. e . G
Houston, Texas 77002 ARTESIA, OFFICE

(713) 224-5347

July 6, 1970

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Drawer D D
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attn: Mr. W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District II

Re: Francisca Corporation
Beeman #1, Unit-K
Section 2-24S-28E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Received your letter as of today dated July 1, 1970, addressed to
Mr. George Hatch, 0i1 Conservation Commission, P. 0. Box 2088,
Santa Fe, New Mexico.

I enjoyed the visit while I was there in Artesia with you, and
I left instructions for the well to be capped properly and the
trickle of salt water to be shut off. I do not understand why
they did not follow through with this procedure. As you know,
I had the flu while I was there and was unable to do this work
myself. But I had paid these people to do this work and now I
understand they have failed to follow through. I will be in
New Mexico some time this week, and at that time I will see to
it personally that proper valves are installed to prevent the
water leak. I am sorry this happened. Will see you soon.

Very truly yours,
FRANCISCA CORP.. ~
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